
 

Amendment by the Conservative Group 

 

Transport and Environment Committee 

2nd December 2021 

Item 7.1 – Brunstane Road Closure (ETRO Progress 

Report) 

Replace the recommendations with: 

Committee notes that the full ETRO public consultation shows an even higher 

proportion of the wider population being against the closure with 74% indicating 

their opposition with 211 lodging an objection.  Committee therefore agrees to 

abandon the ETRO process and that officers re-examine alternative measures for 

Brunstane Road such as parking controls and/or an HGV ban. 

 

Moved by:  Councillor Graham Hutchison 

Seconded by:  Councillor Iain Whyte 


